
Andrew Seattle

From: Katrina England <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Sunday, 21 August 2016 7:40 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because of the impact it will have on the local environment

and subsequently on my health. I work locally and already experience traffic gridlock. You are planning excessive

additional traffic movements, I say the word movement sarcastically, because it will mean being stationary for a long

time. Increased dust particles, thanks for that I already suffer from asthma and this will exacerbate that problem. It

looks like I will have to sit inside, with doors and windows closed, because of the additional noise and just keep the
air conditioner running. This is so different to my current outdoors lifestyle, where I love spending time in my

beautiful suburb, walking, exercising and relaxing. We do not want the SIMTA or any of the modifications that you

are now adding

Yours sincerely,

Katrina England
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Katrina England who
provided this email address: katrina.england@optusnet.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Katrina England at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


